
From: Braun, Jack D (Jack.Braun@ontariocountyny.gov)
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: CPN-21-045 000 Thomas Road
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 3:17:29 PM

Good afternoon -

The Canandaigua Lake County Sewer District will provide comments upon receipt of a detailed plan set.

John D. Braun
Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48
Canandaigua, New York  14424
(585) 396-4049

"This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited."
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